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COLLIE TRANSITION PACKAGE 
692. Hon Dr STEVE THOMAS to the minister representing the Treasurer: 
I refer to my question without notice 608 of 13 June 2023 referencing the decade-long, job-creating Collie transition 
package totalling $547 million and the allocation of $300 million of this fund to the decommissioning of the Collie 
power station and Muja D units following their closures in 2027 and 2029. 
(1) What is the projected full-time and part-time employment figure associated with the decommission of 

Collie power station and Muja D units at the onset, after one year of decommission commencement, 
five years of decommission commencement and 10 years of decommission commencement? 

(2) What will be the scope of the local jobs at the onset of decommission, after one year of decommission, 
five years of decommission and 10 years of decommission? 

(3) How will this local job creation matrix be qualified and quantified as long-term sustainable employment 
vectors in determining the accuracy of local job creation numbers? 

Hon STEPHEN DAWSON replied: 
I thank the Leader of the Opposition for some notice of the question. The following answer has been provided on 
behalf of Treasurer. 
(1)–(3) Detailed planning for the decommissioning of Collie power station and the Muja D units, including staging 

and timing, and job outcomes, is still ongoing. 
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